
Adam Hendrix  

For Our Union Executive Vice President 
My name is Adam Hendrix and I am running for Executive Vice President for The Baltimore County 

Federation of Public Employees.  I have been employed with the County for 11 years and have been a 

member of our union for 10 years. I joined our union to ensure that I have a say in the decisions that 

are made to our pension system, health care, salary and to have fair representation during 

department issues.  Currently, I am working full time for our union and am conducting union activities 

such as attending labor meetings, meeting with potential political candidates that have a direct impact 

on our union, building solutions to unfair administrative policies and representing members in 

administrative hearings.  As Executive Vice President, I pledge to put the values and concerns of our 

members first. I pledge that our voice will not go unheard by communication with elected officials and 

ensuring our unions issues will be heard and solutions will be carried out. I pledge that unfair 

administrative policies will not go unchallenged.   

• Union member for 10 years 

• County employee for 11 years 

• Served on the election committee for the 2008 election  

• Worked on the interest binding arbitration initiative  

• Represented members in numerous administrative hearings 

• Active in speaking with government officials about union issues 

 

WORKING 24/7 FOR OUR UNION 

MEMBERS 

 


